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St Paul's School Statement regarding police matter 

St Paul's School, Bald Hills, confim1s it is cooperating with a police investigation into 

allegations of sexual misconduct by a fanner teacher following complaints by two fanner 

male students arising from alleged incidents approximately 20 years ago. 

The teacher's association with the school ended over 18 years ago. 

For further information contact: 

Margaret Goddard 
Head of School 
St Paul's School 
Ph. 3261 1388 


